
2017-2018 Season  [5 May 2017] 

THE CHILTERNS ASSOCIATION OF CAMERA CLUBS 

Rosebowl Final Day.  Sunday 22nd April 2018 

Instructions for Finalists 

Entries are required by Monday 2nd April 

The Rosebowl Final 

The general requirements for eligibility at the Final are published in the CACC Yearbook and 
copied on the CACC web site. Each Finalist Club is required to submit EIGHT images, with 
no more than TWO per author. Images must not have been used in any Rosebowl match or 
final in a previous competition year. 

Method of Entry 

Entries for this event must be submitted on-line via the CACC website. There is no ‘paper’ 
entry form. 

Clubs without a web site account must request one using the contact form in the Entries 
section of the web site. Use of the account will reveal the entry form on the event page. The 
form will remain accessible until the closing date. 

Instructions for using the on-line system are available on the web site. For each item, Clubs 
will need to provide the image file, the title, and the photographer’s name. 

Completed entries must be submitted on-line by the closing date of Monday 2nd April. 

Image File Compliance 

For image files: 

 The data must be in RGB mode (even for monochrome images), and in the sRGB 
colour space. 

 The maximum image size is 1600 pixels wide, and 1200 pixels high. Images must be 
sized within these dimensions or they will not upload. 

 There are no prior requirements for the image file name. Any valid name is suitable. 

 The file type must be jpg and quality 10 (80%) is sufficient. 

 The file must be no larger than 2MB, or it will not upload. 

The organisers will check that the image files are displayable using the competition 
software. 

Incorrect colour space may alter the colour balance on display. Any failure to display as 
expected is at the risk of the non-compliant photographer and Club. 

The organisers reserve the right to require submission of replacement files in the correct 
format and to any necessary timetable, with an alternative of disqualification of affected 
images. 

Image Retention 

All image files will be retained and considered for selection to the PAGB Inter-Federation 
Competition and Exhibitions held in June 2018. Clubs should advise the Inter-Federation 
Compettions Officer (contact details in the CACC Yearbook) of any images to be excluded 
from selection eg, by preference of the photographer, or because they are known to be 
ineligible. 


